
 

 
Strategic Planning 
Thanet District Council 
 
10 July 2019 
 
 
Dear Mr Birkinshaw and Mrs Lucas 
 
THANET LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATION 
AIRPORT HEARING 16th JULY 2019 
 
 
We have noted the contents of the letter sent by BDB Pitmans regarding the sale of the Airport to RSP. This is 
now a Core Document on the Examination web-site (CD9.25).  We understand that the sale has now been 
completed (9th July 2019). 
 
Having considered the matter, and taken appropriate advice, the Council is of the view that the Local Plan 
Hearing session programmed for the afternoon of next Tuesday (16th July) should proceed on the basis 
originally envisaged; to consider the draft contingent Policy for the site drafted by the Council at the Inspector's 
request. 
 
We look forward to your advice on this matter. 
 
Regards. 
 
Adrian Verrall 
Strategic Planning Manager 

 


